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Docket No. 99900081/80-01

Exxon Nuclear Company, Inc.
Attr.. Mr. C. J. Volmer
Corporate Quality Assurance Manager
2101 Horn Rapids Road
P. O. Box 130
Richland, Washington 99352

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of August 5, 1980, in response to our

letter dated June 25, 1980, with an enclosure. We have no further

questions at this time. We will review your corrective action

during a future inspection.
Sincerely,

.

t.H P tapovs
Vendor Inspection Branch,
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